
OAKLAND RECREATION COMMISSION 

REORGANIZATION MEETING 

MONDAY, JANUARY 13, 2014 

 
 

The reorganization meeting of the Oakland Recreation Commission was called to order at 

8:00 p.m. by Cheryl Logatto, with the Flag Salute, at the Danny D’Elia Recreation Center 

under the public sunshine laws.  Commissioner’s Logatto, Scalabrini, Haas, King, 

Pernetti, Malmud, Saliani and O’Brien were present. Recreation Secretary Lori Dent and 

Councilwoman Sandra Coira were also present. 

   

A nomination for Chairman of the Recreation Commission was requested. Comm. 

Malmud nominated Chairman Guadagnino and it was seconded by Comm. Pernetti. The 

vote was unanimous in favor of this nomination. The gavel was turned over to Chairman 

Guadagnino. 

 

A nomination for Vice-Chairman of the Recreation Commission was requested. Comm. 

Guadagnino nominated Comm. Logatto and it was seconded by Comm. Malmud. The 

vote was unanimous in favor of this nomination. 

 

A nomination for Treasurer of the Recreation Commission was requested. Comm. 

Guadagnino nominated Comm. Malmud and it was seconded by Comm. O’Brien. The 

vote was unanimous in favor of this nomination. 

 

A nomination for Secretary of the Recreation Commission was requested. Comm. 

Logatto recused himself from voting for Secretary. Comm. Malamud nominated Cheryl 

Logatto and it was seconded by Comm. Scalabrini. The vote was unanimous in favor of 

this nomination. 

 

 

Comm. Guadagnino will make revisions to Bylaws and will be finalized at the next Rec 

meeting. 

 

Field lighting – Going to be completed by April 30
th

. Will be done in segments starting 

around March 10.  Fields 1, 2, 3, 4, & 6 will be done in March. All scoreboards will be 

rewired. Commissioners will be trained on which lights will go on for each sport. 

 

 

Commission meetings for 2014: 

January 27 

February 24 

March 31 

April 28 

May 19 

June 30 

July 28 

August – no meeting 

September 29 



October 27 

November 24 

December 15 

 

Lori Dent prepared the insurance premium report. Equipment bid list should be getting 

that back by end of January. Badges for basketball were mailed out and everyone should 

have one by Friday. Rutgers class will be scheduled for March. Door locks have been 

repaired but unfortunately with the wrong type of lock. Use duct tape over the lock when 

room is in use for now.  

 

Councilman Coira – Spoke to DPW regarding the roller hockey rink and the reason it was 

locked was because kids were putting picnic tables in the rink. The DPW has provided a 

key for the Commissioner. 

 

The meeting was opened to the public upon motion made by Comm. Malmud, seconded 

by Comm. Pernetti and passed. 

 

There was no public business at this time. 

 

The meeting was closed to the public upon motion made by Comm. O’Brien and 

seconded by Comm. Logatto and passed. 

 

 

No further business pending and upon motion made by Comm. Malmud and seconded by 

Comm. Logatto and passed the meeting was adjourned at 9:00 pm. 

 

  

Respectfully Submitted 

 

Cheryl Logatto 

 

 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE RECREATION COMMISSION 

WILL BE ON MONDAY, JANUARY 27, 2014 AT 8:00 PM 


